
Minister Poots welcomes confirmation
of financial benefits of Business
Development Group Membership

Agriculture Minister Edwin Poots MLA has visited a farm near Fintona to see
at first hand the benefits of CAFRE Business Development Groups (BDG).

Economy Minister confirms Invest NI
review panel members

Economy Minister Gordon Lyons today confirmed the appointment of two panel
members to the Independent Review of Invest Northern Ireland.

Getting things done – grass area at
Oxford Street/Elliot Road/Cambridge
Street/Eton Street #dundeewestend
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Residents highlighted to me at the weekend that, following Storm Arwen before
Christmas, two felled and cut up Cypress trees are sitting at the grass
playing field area at Oxford Street/Elliot Road/Cambridge Street/Eton Street,
awaiting uplift.

I raised this with the council’s Senior Forestry and Arboricultural Officer
who has helpfully responded as follows :

“I can confirm that the two Cypress trees extracted to the playing fields
from Glamis Road Storm Blockage will be removed this week.”

Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend
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REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 21 FEBRUARY 2022

Perth Road between Glamis Road and Seymour Street – rolling 2 way temporary
traffic lights for one week for City Fibre works.

Perth Road (at Millbay Gardens) – off‑peak temporary traffic lights from
Tuesday 22 February for 3 weeks for footway works.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Riverside Drive (near Wright Avenue) – temporary traffic lights from Monday
28 February for 2 days for Energy Assets gas service connection.

West Grove Avenue – road closure between Perth Road and Blackness Road for 6
days starting Monday 28 February for City Fibre works.

Shaftesbury Road – road closure between Perth Road and Seymour Street for 8
days starting Monday 28 February for City Fibre works.

Wright Avenue – closed from 7.30pm on Friday 11 March to 7.30am on Saturday
12 March for Scottish Water ironwork repair.

Strawberrybank (Magdalen Yard Road and Perth Road) – closed from Monday 14
March for 6 days for City Fibre works.

Osborne Place (Magdalen Yard Road and Perth Road) – closed from Monday 21
March for 6 days for City Fibre works.

Magdalen Yard Road – 2 way temporary traffic lights from Monday 21 March for
3 days for City Fibre works.

Shepherd’s Loan (Magdalen Yard Road and Perth Road) – closed from Monday 28
March for 6 days for City Fibre works.

Five for Fiveways!

As Vice Chair of Dundee Age Concern’s Board, I am delighted to see this
latest great initiative to support the Fiveways Centre, a superb service for
many of the city’s older people :

http://www.government-world.com/five-for-fiveways/
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